
Former Pastor of the Hendersonville Adventist Church, Oral Calloway, passed away this 

week and his memorial service will be held at the Hendersonville Church tomorrow, 

March 3, 3pm.  

 

Sue Holt Going Away Day, March 6, at Mills River School. Breakfast potluck at 8:25am 

followed by open-mic tributes in the sanctuary. The main group gift will be a plaque in 

Mrs. Holt’s honor to be hung in the new school building. Funds donated towards the 

plaque will help toward the final phase of the building project she has worked so hard to 

bring thus far. At graduation, we will announce the total and present the plaque. Please 

make tax deductible check to Mills River SDA School with Sue Holt plaque on memo line 

and turn in to Tammy Mapes.  

 

Imagine learning about God and the Adventist Church through a message in a bottle! 

This is exactly what happened to a man in the Middle East… Don’t miss this and many 

other incredible stories next week during Adventist World Radio’s annual offering on 

March 9. (And to watch inspiring videos of stories like this, visit www.awr.org/videos.) 

 

Sunset March 2 – 6:26   Sunset March 9 - 6:33 

 

Arden Church Ministry Personnel 

Lead Pastor – Eric Bates –  

Associate Pastor – Rich Maskelony –  

CGCS Principal – Sarah Wilson –  

Presiding Elder – Jennifer Zinke –  

Deacon for the month – Lester Hodges –  

Deaconess for the month – Carolyn Sullenberger –  

The Pastor on call this weekend is Eric Bates. 

If you need pastoral assistance, please call him. 

 

Church Address: 35 Airport Road • Arden, NC 28704 

Email: office@ardenadventist.org     

Website: www.ardenadventist.com 

Office Telephone: 828-684-6700 

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs 10am-4pm 

Bulletin Deadline: Wednesday noon 

 

 

Prayer Ministry - If you have something that you would like your church family to be 

praying about, send to ardenprayers@gmail.com. If you would like your prayer to stay 

confidential (between the Pastors and the prayer team), please state so in your email. 

 

Requests for Sharing at Arden should go to ardensharing@gmail.com. 

 

Inquiries to the Church Treasurer should go to treasurer@ardenadventist.org. 

 

Inquiries to the Head Elder should go to Elder@ardenadventist.org. 

 

Inquiries to the Audio/Visual Team should go to av_team@ardenadventist.org. 

 

 

We’re excited to give you free access to RightNow Media, a wonderful library of video 

resources for all ages from churches and pastors all across the country, to help you 

develop and grow as both a disciple of Jesus and disciple-maker. Streaming directly to 

your computer, tablet, or mobile device, you’ll find the online Bible Study Library includes 

relevant content for every age group or spiritual season. You can search by category, topic, 

or speaker. Additionally, many of the series have direct links to workbooks and leader 

guides. Parents, you’ll find that RightNow has a multitude of videos 

and resources for your kids. Utilize the QR Code below to start using 

this resource today. 

 

March 2, 2024 

 

10:50 am Worship Service   

Prelude                                Vasylyna’s Tears            Exaltation Bell Choir 

Church Life  Eric Bates 

Call to Worship              Here I Am to Worship    Redemption Bell Choir 

Invocation  Eric Bates 

Children’s Story  Mary Beth Hagan 

Worship in Giving              Church Budget                                  Elle Fritz  

Worship in Word                Genesis 3:1-6                              Garrett Fritz 

Songs of Praise     What a Friend We Have in Jesus              Hymn #499 

Call to Prayer                                                                Jonathan Fritz                         

Prayer Song                   Sweet Hour of Prayer  Redemption Bell Choir 

Worship in Prayer  Jonathan Fritz 

Worship in Music           Mfurahini, Haleluya            Exaltation Bell Choir          

                               Every Time I Feel the Spirit        Exaltation Bell Choir 

Sermon                            Cynicism’s Cure                                 Eric Bates 

Song of Reflection      Let the Word Go Forth  Exaltation Bell Choir 

Benediction                        Eric Bates 

Postlude             Jesus is a Rock in a Weary Land    Exaltation Bell Choir          
 

 

Piano: Kristen Redden   Keyboard: Ginger Turner    

Song Leaders: Summer, Mikael, Kaden & Gavin Cronin 

http://www.awr.org/videos
mailto:ardenprayers@gmail.com
mailto:ardensharing@gmail.com.
mailto:treasurer@ardenadventist.org.
mailto:Elder@ardenadventist.org.


Kids, don’t forget to pick up your Children’s Bulletins out in the lobby. 

 

Quiet Bags are available for children ages 3-10 to use during the worship 

service. Please inquire in the church lobby, and return the bags after use. 

Please do not take these bags home with you. 

 

If you get cold in the sanctuary and would like to borrow a blanket, you can 

find one in the coat closet in the church lobby. Please return the used 

blankets to the laundry basket in the coat closet after the service. 

 

We have good food and warm fellowship following the Worship Service in 

our Community Life Center. If you’re a visitor, please join us, we would love to 

get to know you better. 

 

All of our services are streamed and at times photographed. If you would 

prefer your image not be used online, or in church publications, please let us 

know.  

 

 

Church Life 

 

Today            12:30pm     Visitor’s Potluck in the CLC   

 

Sunday           6pm     Pre Nominating Committee in the Seminar Room  

 

Monday      7pm     Elder’s Meeting via Zoom 

 

Tuesday      6pm     Ladies’ Night Out at Cinnamon Kitchen 

 

Wednesday     10am     Bags of Love meeting downstairs of the church 

    11am     Intercessory Prayer in the Earliteen SS Room 

 4:30pm     Bell Choir practice in the Music Room 

   6:30pm     Pathfinder Meeting in the CLC 

        7pm     Prayer Meeting via Zoom 

 

Thursday          10:30am     Sunbeam Homeschool Group in the CLC 

 

Sabbath             9:30am     Small Group Bible Studies for all ages 

             10:50am     Worship Service in the Sanctuary 

             12:30pm     Potluck in the CLC       

 

 

 

General fellowship lunch will be held at the church next Sabbath, March 9. 

If you would like to join, please bring your favorite potluck food to share. 

Families of two or more, please bring at least two items.   

 

The Arden Church Health Ministry has partnered with the ministry of Dr. 

David DeRose called Timeless Healing Insights, to bring to our community 

"30 Days to Better Health", an online program that provides 5 to 7 minute 

daily videos on how to improve your health naturally. You can participate by 

signing up for this program or share with family and friends by going 

to https://www.timelesshealinginsights.org/30days/arden 

We will be providing business cards to our church members to share with the 

community. Please pray for this ministry as we reach our community with the 

right arm of the gospel. For more information, please contact Johann Torres. 

 

Ladies’ Night Out is Tuesday, March 5 at Cinnamon Kitchen on 1838 

Hendersonville Rd in Asheville. Meet at 6pm for a fun time with friends and a 

meal you don’t have to cook! 

 

There will be a Work Bee on Sunday, March 17 and we will clear the bank 

behind the Community Life Center. We need strong workers with chainsaws, 

and people to drag branches, who aren't afraid of big chippers. We will also 

be working on the perimeter of the parking lot on the North East corner near 

the dumpsters to clean that up and reclaim the asphalt. This will most likely 

be a multi-day project. If you are willing to help, please text or call Josh 

Belanger at 269-313-1368 and we will find a spot for you. Thanks! 

 

Guy’s Night Out at Mary’s Burritos Hendersonville 2560 Asheville Hwy 

Thursday, March 21, 6pm. Come join us for good food and fellowship. 

 

Arden Street Ministries/Bags of Love Fundraiser – Join us the evening of 

Sunday, March 31 for dinner & entertainment. More info to come.  

 

The annual Arden Women’s Retreat is just around the corner, April 5-7. 

Registration forms are in the foyer. RSVP and payment due by March 14.  

 

Mark your calendars for the upcoming Prayer Conference with Ron 

Clouzet Friday, April 12, 7pm in the Seminar Room and Sabbath School in 

the sanctuary at 9:30am, Sabbath afternoon meeting in the Seminar Room at 

2pm with a dinner served with corporate prayer and testimonies at 6pm 

Sabbath, April 13. 

 

 

Pre-Nom Committee members; second reading, Danny Barthelemy, 

DeWayne Butcher, Moses McCord, Elle Fritz, Mike Hagan, Gary McKinney, 

Juanita Miles  

 

Membership transfer out; second reading, Nicholas Viar from Arden to the 

Crosswalk Church Chattanooga Company in Chattanooga, TN.   

 

 

 
Future Events at Arden 

 

Church Work Bee March 17 

Guys’ Night Out March 21 

Blood Drive March 23 

Nominating Committee Meets March 24 

Agape Feast March 29 

Ministry Fundraiser March 31 

Ladies’ Night Out April 2 

Arden Women’s Retreat April 5 

Prayer Conference April 12 

 

 

 

 

https://crtfy04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/U+113/cRTfy04/MVLZDMhwmckN8n_LrqCKVbDW2nfwL359b72PN3mxJ6K3m2ndW7lCdLW6lZ3mTN8KtShfPWv2dVkRMYC78pZHRW3PbQps20_1BqVHjqNg8M_6BrW3PDkRl1G_Q-CW5lXSx51gPSCZVH59QJ5-hgf9W7QZCM78k0XMxW1Qnjy35fFtfBV8-Sy958tRRKW2TRfJC8CKlCCW6VGpTc8slCPMW8vpXNd6MKNtRW3zNxlV4ldPgWW28rHFD3xC7HSW7LHKBZ5CqbXfVy7dHh6q5tt7W3l1Jj24_8G1qW7w_8Yg14mBFtW7_c3bJ2f-wYRW3Jr5x14yrWPFV4YP8125fW2wW3FW2jn2D5WvPMgdkdMHLdV9f5p6ZRd04

